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January 23rd, 2008 

Development of Restructuring Plan – Nova Central School District 

The Board of Trustees for Nova Central School District is currently in the process of developing a 
revised restructuring plan, based on the previous five-year plan that was in place. At its 
December’s meeting, the board approved the categories for capital projects in the district and 
referred the matter to the Finance and Property Committee to assist with identification of the top 
priorities for work in the immediate future.  

The Restructuring Plan and priorities will be discussed at the February meeting of the board. The 
plan is required to be submitted to the Minister of Education and work on priorities that require 
departmental approval and funding will proceed as monies are made available to the district.  

There are currently 67 schools in Nova Central School District that must be taken into account 
when completing such a report. The board takes its responsibilities very seriously in identifying, 
assessing and prioritizing capital projects. Capacity and programming issues are two areas that 
need to be considered. Priorities are reviewed annually, so that emergency projects can be 
addressed.  

Since 2005, significant funds have been allocated to school maintenance, renovations and 
construction in Newfoundland and Labrador. This has enabled Nova Central School District to 
address a number of issues in this district. As funds are made available through the Department 
of Education, the NCSD board of trustees will continue to address the needs of its schools.  

Further information on the Restructuring Plan and priorities will be available after the February 
19th, 2008 meeting of the board of trustees. 
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